
Engineering Outreach
SWE@VCU will be hosting an event to help

engage young women with engineering

Thursday March 31st, SWE@VCU will be hosting an outreach event from 10am to 2pm. We hope to see
more young women become involved in the engineering field and would like to engage with members of

the greater Richmond community.

● Various engineering activities involving electrical, mechanical and biomedical engineering
and computer science

● A tour of VCU’s engineering buildings including the new Engineering Research Building
● Student speakers from multiple departments and multiple years
● Food will be provided

Please email swevcu@gmail.com or meyersbc@vcu.edu for more information.
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